From: Jenna Sadjadi
To: Janet

Cc: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: RE: St Paul Brewery

Date: Monday, July 21, 2025 4:19:37 PM

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

Dear Janet – Thank you for reaching out. Your comment expressing your support for Saint Paul Brewing and your concerns regarding redevelopment at the Hamm's site has been received.

Council President Noecker believe that both the brewery and redevelopment can co-exist successfully. She shares that she is committed to doing what we can to help ensure the success of both entities.

Thank you again for reaching out, your comment will be added to the public record for item PH 25-2.

Jenna Sadjadi (she/they)

Executive Assistant to Council President Noecker

Saint Paul City Council - Ward 2 15 W Kellogg Blvd, Room 310B Saint Paul, MN 55102

651-266-8620 | www.stpaul.gov/ward2



From: Janet <<u>janetr.coons@gmail.com</u>>
Sent: Sunday, July 20, 2025 4:16 PM

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward2 < Ward2@ci.stpaul.mn.us >

Subject: St Paul Brewery

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization

For more than two years, St Paul Brewery has pushed for collaboration at the Hamm's site. They have asked for help fixing broken easements and flawed boundaries. They have brought in experts, offered mediation, and proposed real solutions to make this complex site a win for everyone.

They have urged the city repeatedly to commit to a realistic parking plan that considers both current and future uses for everybody involved.

It is time for the city to stop stonewalling and start showing up as a true partner.

What are you doing to help St Paul Brewery stay in their beautiful location and thrive?